Newnham Campus power shutdown — Sept. 30 and
Oct. 1

Published 9/21/2022 by Stephanie Conte

Power will be shut off in Buildings A and A+, along with the Maintenance Shop at Newnham
Campus from 11 p.m. on Friday, Sept. 30 to 4 a.m. on Saturday, Oct. 1.

The shutdown will not impact any other buildings at Newnham Campus.

tags : student-news


https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte

